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November 13, 2009 
 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
 
RE: DOCKET NO. 09-IEP-1C - Demand Forecast.  San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) 

Comments on the California Energy Commission’s Demand 2010-2020 Staff Revised 
Forecast, Second Edition Publication No. CEC-200-2009-012-SF2 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
SDG&E appreciates the time and effort the CEC has put forth to revise its 2010-2020 Electricity 
Demand Forecast for California.  SDG&E has reviewed the revisions, and given the amount of 
economic uncertainty at this time, SDG&E finds that the changes to the forecast for SDG&E’s 
service territory are appropriate.    
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Tamara Rasberry 
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